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Mikelle Morra

From: Howard Griboff

Sent: Monday, November 06, 2006 2:41 PM

To: Mikelle Morra

Cc: George Li; Joann Ekblad

Subject: FW: Corrected Telenor 214 STA Attachment

Hi Mikelle.

Keith Fagan sent a replacement Attachment 1 for Telenor's STA application, IBFS file, ITC-STA-20061027-00494. Could you
please upload this file to IBFS accordingly? | assume we remove the earlier-submitted attachment in lieu of this one
(George/JoAnn, correct me if I'm wrong on that).

Thanks!

11/28/2006



Message

Mikelle Morra

Page 1 of 2

From: Fagan, Keith [keith.fagan@telenor-usa.com]
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2006 3:10 PM

To: Howard Griboff

Subject: RE: RE[2]: 214 STA Attachments

No, that was wrong too. Here's the corrected version.

Keith H. Fagan

Senior Counsel

Telenor Satellite Services, Inc.
1101 Wootton Parkway

10th Floor

Rockville, MD 20852

(301) 838-7860 (voice)

(301) 838-7752 (fax)
keith.fagan@telenor-usa.com

From: Howard Griboff [mailto:Howard.Griboff@fcc.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2006 3:06 PM

To: Fagan, Keith

Subject: RE[2]: 214 STA Attachments

Keith, just checking,
should { assume that Attachment 2 was correct as originally submitted?

From: Howard Griboff

Sent: Monday, November 06, 2006 2:36 PM
To: 'Fagan, Keith'

Subject: RE: 214 STA Attachments

Thanks Keith.

From: Fagan, Keith [mailto:keith.fagan@telenor-usa.com]
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2006 2:25 PM

To: Howard Griboff

Subject: 214 STA Attachments

Howard: One of the attachments | sent you last week had outdated ownership information. Here is the correct version. Sorry for

the confusion. KF

Keith H. Fagan

Senior Counsel

Telenor Satellite Services, Inc.
1101 Wootton Parkway

10th Floor

Rockville, MD 20852

(301) 838-7860 (voice)

(301) 838-7752 (fax)
keith.fagan@telenor-usa.com

11/28/2006



